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Gathering Participants Respond to the COVID-19 Pandemic  

While we recognize and highly value our first amendment rights, we, the undersigned 
individuals, kitchens, and camps, having weighed the benefits and risks feel that,  
in light of the global Covid-19 pandemic, it would be unsafe to come together for our 
annual gathering at this time.  Out of enormous concern and respect for the health and 
safety of the individuals who attend Rainbow Gatherings, the people of Idaho, and the local 
communities, as well as the people and the health care resources that may be impacted by 
those traveling to and from a Gathering, we agree: 

• not to attend any Rainbow Gathering in Idaho this summer, to #OmFromHome, or to 
find safer ways to pray for peace. 

• to send our prayers around the world to those who have lost loved ones and to those 
who are suffering. 

We, the undersigned, invite you to join us in supporting this vision by adding your name to 
this agreement and by choosing not to gather in large groups at this time. 

Please Join Us By Adding Your Signature Here…  

*The following individuals, camps, kitchens, and/or affinity groups have signed this agreement.  
Please note: Those who attend Rainbow Gatherings are autonomous individuals with myriad reasons for 
gathering or not; therefore, none of the undersigned speak for the Rainbow Family or represent it as a whole. 

As	of	June	10,	2020,	at	6:00	pm	EST,	there	are	392	signatures. 


